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Name a public road addressed at 5 

Peria Road, Peria

First Preference Stewart Rd

1

The road was originally named Gardiner Road when

the Gardiner family owned the land. It was later

referred to as Taaffe Road to reflect the new

owners, the Taaffe family. The Stewart family have

owned the property for over 20 years and because

no other residents use the road or will be affected

by the name change, the request has been made to

reflect the Stewart family history. Although it is a

public road, it is used infrequently and is

inaccessible without a 4WD vehicle.

Complies with the Council Road 

Naming Policy and the NZ/ 

Australia Standard for Rural and 

Urban addressing

Stewart Rd

Second Preference 0 as above

Third Preference 0 as above
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